December 30, 2015

Dear World Guernsey Cattle Federation Members and Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to introduce Courtney Walker as the new World Guernsey
Cattle Federation Secretary. Walker hails from Victoria, Australia. She brings a wealth
of international business experience, especially in the area of exports. Walker has a
Bachelors Degree in Agriculture Science from the University of Melbourne. Her studies
focused on dairy nutrition and genetics. During an exchange at Cornell University, she
majored in dairy science.

Walker has been active in Guernsey activities in Australia and attended the World
Guernsey Conference in 2007 hosted by Australia. Her goal is to develop her home farm
into a mixed farming enterprise and cheese operation powered by her pure Guernsey
herd, sustainably farmed and a source of education for the public.

Walker will be continuing Bill Luff’s work for the World Guernsey Cattle Federation.
We are grateful and thankful for the time and direction Bill Luff has given the Federation.
We feel Courtney Walker has the ability and tools to continue our breed’s development in
a positive direction.

Walker can be contacted at:
courtneyjanewalker@gmail.com
U17/412 Drummond St North
Ballarat, Victoria 3350
Australia

Sincerely,

Neil Jensen
World Guernsey Cattle Federation Chairman



